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DEAR COUNTY DIRECTORS OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
 
ATTENTION: Work First Program Managers and Supervisors 
   Children’s Services Managers and Supervisors 

SUBJECT:  2008/2009 Allocation Amounts for TANF/DV funds 
 
The Division is pleased to support communities as they meet the unique needs of children 
and families.  The list of county allocations for TANF/DV funding for 2008/2009 is included in 
this notice. 
 
We will again monitor spending rates throughout the year; if necessary we will implement a 
reallocation process in January 2009 based on the funds unspent as of December 31, 2008.  
This reallocation process will ensure that additional eligible clients and children receive 
support services. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Glorina Stallworth, Family Violence 
Prevention Coordinator at 919-334-1154 or via email at glorina.stallworth@ncmail.net 
Thank you for providing services to victims of domestic violence. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Charisse S. Johnson, Chief  
Family Support Child Welfare Services  

 
Attachment 
2008/2009 TANF-DV Worksheets 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

cc: Sherry S. Bradsher 
 Sarah Barham 
 Local Business Liaisons Managers 
 Jo Ann Lamm 
 Children’ Services Program Representatives 
 Family Support and Child Welfare Services Team Leaders 
 Work First Representatives 
 Hank Bowers 
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